
National Unity Prize 

NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY PRESS AND THE PROGRAM OF AFRICAN STUDIES OF 
NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY have the honor to announce an annual prize of 
$1,000 for an outstanding book which contributes significantly to an 
understanding of national unity. The manuscript must provide new 
insights into factors and forces that aid or impair the cohesion of 
communities—local, regional, national, or international—although its 
theme and focus need not be explicitly so stated. The manuscript will 
be published by the Press, and the cash prize will not constitute an 
advance against royalties. 

The manuscript may be from any discipline, or it may be interdisciplinary, 
but it must be a work of non-fiction; It must be written as a book, as 
opposed to a collection of papers or reports, and its substantive content 
should be primarily—though not necessarily exclusively-concerned with 
African data. It may be a work of single or joint authorship, and the 
author or authors may be from any country. 

Before submitting a manuscript to Northwestern University Press, the 
author or authors should provide a precis of its content, a statement of 
why the manuscript is considered eligible for the prize, and a curriculum 
vitae. The manuscript should not be sent until consideration has been 
given to this material and a formal request made for it. For 19&9 this 
material should be submitted between January 1 and June 30. 

Relevant specialists will be consulted at appropriate stages. The 
committee that will make the final decision on the award will be made up 
of the Director of Northwestern University Press, the Director or 
Associate Director of the Program of African Studies, and the President 
of the African Studies Association. If a suitable manuscript is received, 
the announcement of the prize will be made at the annual meeting of the 
African Studies Association. 
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